From:
To:
Cc:

Wayne Wiethe
ry@younagyeargin.com
Molly Kapeluck

Subject: Fwd: The Courtyards at New Seasons

Date:

Monday, August 26, 2019 6:02:26 PM

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: RR Email <rrebadow@neo.rr.com>
Date: August 26, 2019 at 4:35:37 PM EDT

To: wwiethe@cityofgreen.org

Subject: The Courtyards at New Seasons

Wayne,

I have known Mike Wojno of Wojno Development for many years and can attest
to the quality of his work and the attention to detail in every project he is involved
with.

In reviewing the information that has been made available to the public, I firmly
believe that his proposal provides a much more sustainable alternative than what
already exists under the current zoning classification.

It is my understanding that the Planning/Zoning Commission approved his
rezoning request; City Council will be considering this matter at their August 27,
2019 meeting.

I am very confident that Mike can mitigate any concerns Council Members may
have in such a manner that is acceptable to all involved interests.

Looking forward to their favorable consideration.
Best,

Rick
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